
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETINGS 
THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL and COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT AGENCY MEETINGS 
of 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 23, 2003 
and 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 30, 2003 
 

HAVE BEEN CANCELLED.  THE NEXT REGULAR 
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL WILL BE HELD 

JANUARY 6, 2004.  THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT 
THE STANFORD PARK HOTEL, 100 EL CAMINO 

REAL, MENLO PARK, CA 94025. 
 

 
 
To check for updates or the final agenda for a particular meeting, please call the 
City Manager’s Office (650) 330-6610 or the City Clerk at (650) 330-6620.  Final 
agendas and staff reports are available online at www.menlopark.org as of 5:00 
pm the Thursday preceding the meeting. 
 

 
Commission Vacancies 

 
The Transportation Commission has one vacancy to fill an un-expired term ending in 
July 2006.  The deadline for receipt of applications is 5:30 pm on December 29, 
2003.  The application form is available from the City Manager/City Clerk Offices, 
City Hall, 701 Laurel Street, Menlo Park or by visiting our website at 
www.menlopark.org 
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